
Principal.

Dear Mr. Goabout,

I have your letter of the 7th, with reference to

I am sorry that you havethe grants to Macdonald College, 

found it necessary to reduce the grant to Macdonald College

for the year 1933-34 by #5,000, but, of course, I can well

and can sympathize with you, in that 

to do all the things you wish to do for

appreciate the reason, 

you are not able 

agriculture in this Province.

Nevertheless, we shall continue the special 

investigational work in soil,pasture, vegetables, plant 

diseases, animal and poultry diseases, drainage, feeding, 

etc. that has been made possible owing to your support.

I hope that you have fully recovered from 

• your indisposition and that you will be able to get your 

estimates through the House without undue delay.

Ever yours faithfully,

Honourable A. Godbout, 
Minister of Agriculture, 
Department of Agriculture, 
Quebec, P. Q.

February 9, 1953.
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